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WELCOME,

NEW MEMBERS

 Kojima Aki 

Elizabeth Barnhill

Kate Borger

Carlos Delgado

Clarice Finley

Suzanne Flood

Joseph Heminger

Mary Hight

Roberta Kondfal-Shaer

Bridget Larew

Karen Lillis

Esther Nathanson 

Mr. & Mrs. Eugene J.

O'Sullivan 

April Ohms

Gianna Phelps 

H. Ann Richards
Nickie Rodgers

 Diane Rudov

Eric Ruka

Shirley Sacks

David Sanders

Richard & Millie Sass Andrea Seewald

Daisy Shields

Annette Silverman

Pamela Snyder

Jo Ann Wagstaff

Lauren Zito


	Come to our

Friends Meetings:

 
July – no meeting

August – no meeting

Saturday, Sept 1 – 

10 a.m in the

Staff Room
	 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Marion Damick
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Well, it’s summer. In fact, it’s been summer for the past month and a half at least. Not that I’m complaining—just thinking that summer is usually when one feels the need to read, read, read—at the beach, on the plane (and waiting for the plane), at the pool, on the porch, in the back yard—a time to really “catch up on reading”.The official summer reading program started with a special event on June 10 at the main Carnegie Library in Oakland, and it was extremely well attended. Hope some of you were there, as the weather cooperated, the booths were well stocked, the people were many. 

 

Our annual meeting on May 20 was also a success. Success in this case was: the attendance of 80 children and parents (due to the “power” of magician Eddie Ace); that we had four new members join FOL; that we unanimously reelected our current officers. Discussion in the business part of the meeting focused on the many books and programs FOL provides for the Children’s Section.

 

We’re planning to have our July book sale in conjunction with the Sq. Hill Sidewalk Sale from July 19 through July 21, from 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.. We’ll also have our traditional bag sale (of hardcover books only) on Sunday, July 22, from 1-4 p.m.

In order to provide all the items and programs we want to make our library the best in the system, we need members.  If you received this, you’re a member.  But you have friends who aren’t.  Why not?  Just ask them, and tell them how important membership is. It can be inexpensive (basic: $3.00) or as much as you care to donate (we’ve had a $100 donation).  And besides what we purchase with our funds, we’re a “fun group of people” who realize the importance of reading. Make sure your membership is up to date and get a friend to join.

And have a good summer – reading. 

Nobody can go back and start a new beginning,

But anyone can start today and make a new ending.
Maria Robinson
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Art at the 

Squirrel Hill Library

 Coming up are: 

   July: Kathlan Warner

   August: Denise Collette,

watercolors

   September: Don Gibbon

photography


	Get a Clue

@ the Children’s Room
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 Get a Clue @ Your Library! The summer reading club is underway at the Squirrel Hill Library and at the other Carnegie Libraries of Pittsburgh throughout the city. Kids of all ages can sign up in person with a librarian or at the Get a Clue summer reading website: www.carnegielibrary.org/summer. Instead of keeping track of each and every book read this summer, kids and parents can keep track of the time that they spend reading, in 15-minute increments. After five hours of reading or listening to stories, kids can check in with a librarian and receive their first prize, a book. More prizes and fun will be coming throughout the summer, so be sure to visit the library often.
 

We’re also having fun this summer trying to solve the mystery of the missing cookies. The cookies are missing from the cookie jar! Where are they???? Stop by the library to pick up your detective packet and get a new clue card each week. The cookies must be at one of nine places in Pittsburgh, but where could they be? Solve the riddle each week to help us discover where the cookies are hidden. Show answers at your neighborhood library to add your name to a drawing for a family membership to the Pittsburgh Zoo and PPG Aquarium.  One membership will be awarded at each branch library.
 

There are some great events to look forward to throughout the summer months. Public Library Night at PNC Park is on Tuesday, July 31. It’s the Pirates vs. the St. Louis Cardinals, game time is 7:05 p.m. and tickets are only $6.00! Stop by the children’s department at the library to get an order form for this great baseball deal. After singing “Take Me Out to the Ballgame” at the Buccos game, keep your vocal cords in shape at a family sing-along with Margaret Hooton. Join us on Monday, August 6, at 6:00 p.m. as we celebrate the end of summer reading with songs and fun.
 

Harry Potter mania is sweeping the library. And the city. And the country. And the world! If you haven’t heard, the seventh and final Harry Potter book, Harry Potter and the Deathly Hallows, will be released to millions of very anxious fans at midnight on Saturday, July 21, 2007. To celebrate, the Main Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh in Oakland is having an anticipation celebration for Harry Potter fans of all ages on July 20, 2007 from 6:00pm-9:00pm.  Come in costume and join us for games, crafts, music, and food celebrating Harry Potter!  The Squirrel Hill Library will also have a Potter Mania program for kids aged five and up on Wednesday, July 11, 2007 at 4:00 p.m. Join us for crafts and games. Or, come a few hours earlier and catch a movie screening of Harry Potter and the Goblet of Fire at 1:00 at the library.
 

The Get a Clue theme of this year’s summer reading club focuses on mysteries, detectives, and puzzles. Check out the books in the box at left for some great summer reading. For even more suggestions, visit the Get a Clue Book Nook at www.carnegielibrary.org/kids/booknook/summer/ .

  

by Erin Scioli

      Children's Librarian
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	 Detectives, Mysteries, Puzzles
	

	For younger detectives:

 

Peek-a-moo! 

(Marie Torres Cimarusti)  

Young listeners will chime in cheerfully as they try to sort out who's who on the farm, with clues that feature the distinctive sound each animal makes.
 

Is Your Mama a Llama?

(Deborah Guarino)
Another great guessing game, this old favorite has rhymes, adorable animals and a very satisfying ending.
 

Detective LaRue: Letters from the Investigation 

(Mark Teague)
Poor Ike has been accused of attacking the neighbor's cat. He keeps his vacationing owner aware of all the news as he tries to clear his name.
For older investigators:

 
The Haunted Toolshed 

(David Keane)

Kid detective Joe Sherlock, a super-sleuth fourth grader, solves the case of a neighbor's haunted toolshed.
 
The Invention of Hugo Cabret 

(Brian Selznick)

When twelve-year-old Hugo, an orphan living and repairing clocks within the walls of a Paris train station in 1931, meets a mysterious toy seller and his goddaughter, his undercover life and his biggest secret are jeopardized.
 

Tales of the Cryptids: Mysterious Creatures that May or May Not Exist

(Kelly Milner Halls)

Cryptozoology is the study of animals that may or may not be real: familiar animals like Bigfoot and the Loch Ness Monster, and those that are less familiar like the Marozi of Kenya, and the Orang-pendek of Sumatra.
	


Experience is the name everyone gives  to their mistakes -- Oscar Wilde
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	NAMM BUSINESS CENTER PROGRAMS 

July- September 2007

by Dorothy Kabakeris,

    Namm Business Center Librarian
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Achieve Personal Productivity Through Smart Organization

Wednesday, July 18, 2007; 10:15 AM- 11:00 AM

Presented by Deirdra Gross, Makk Strategies.

Seven Secrets To Yes: 

How to use influence and credibility to move business forward.

Wednesday, July 25, 2007; 10:15 AM- 11:00 AM

Presented by Bonnie Budzowski, President, InCredible Messages.

No programs in August
Wills & Trusts: Trusts & Estate Planning: The Do’s And Don’ts

Who gets what, how and when. 

Pertains to every estate distribution.

Wednesday, September 19, 2007; 10:15 AM- 11:00 AM

Presented by Eric Docherty, PNC Bank
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Hnmewomlfl,ihrary. How strange
that I would read about it twice in
one day.

First, T read the May 13 article
* ‘Literary Healing’ Refocuses Area
Hit Hard by Violence,” about the
Celebration of Reading at the Home-
wood branch of Carnegie Library.
The event featured the writer Kelly
Starling Lyons, a Pittsburgh native.
Based on her childhood of reading
voraciously but never seeing “books
of young people who looked like
her,” she decided to fill the void and
write children’s books about black
families.

That same day, 1 picked np “An
American Childhood” by Annie Dil-
lard to share with a granddaughter.
Annie Doak Dillard developed her
wonderful mind reading books from
the Homewood Library, the clos-
est to her house on Richland Lane.
Her mother drove her there every
two weeks for years until she could
drive herselt. “I only very rarely
saw another white person there,”
she wrote. Every year she checked
out “The Field Book of Punds and
Streams” and was amazed how many
people had read it since her last time
when there were no ponds ot streais
in Homewood.

Think also of a young August Wil-
son, who left school and gave himself
aneducation in the Carnegie Library.
His plays reflect years in libraries as
well as time spent on the Hill.

The message for all children:
Read. Read. Read.

CAROLYN WILSON
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	Mini Sales Resume in September

by Pat Bender

The first mini sale of the new season will be held September 15 and 16 during library hours.  It will feature books about Judaism and Judaica, Christianity, and Eastern religions as well as philosophy and spirituality.  We have been saving most of the donations in these categories since the August 2006 sale of Judaica so there is a huge array to choose from.  To be sure, there will be some exciting additions as well.

FOL's first mini sale season kicked off last August and ended with our May sale, (at which we made $260 and signed up six new members). The plan was to take advantage 
	[image: image11.jpg]




	of the large accumulation of books and make space for new donations.  This concept has been very well received so we are continuing with mini sales in September, November, January, February, March and May.

Our large sales are in July, October and April. 

We will continue to offer a 50% same-day discount (up to $5.00) to patrons who become members or renew at the sale.
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Consumer Health Specialist, 

At Your Service

by Mark Russell


It is my pleasure to report that I recently completed a Health Librarian Fellowship, sponsored by the Jewish Healthcare 

	  Foundation in partnership with Health Career Futures, Inc. and the Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh.   Along with librarians from other Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh locations, I attended a 12-week professional development course that included classes on health resources, lectures from local health information professionals, and site visits to a variety of medical libraries and other facilities.  Not only did I learn a great deal about finding and evaluating health information resources, but at the conclusion of the course I received certification from the Medical Library Association as a Consumer Health Specialist.  

I would like to say a special word of thanks to the Jewish Healthcare Foundation for creating the fellowship and providing me with this opportunity, as well as to my co-workers here at the Squirrel Hill library for covering for me while I was at class.
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	 Friends' Corner

IN DISPRAISE OF MODERN POETRY
 
 No, mermaids do not sing to me,
 Nor yet does modern verse;
 However bad new poems may be,
 The next one's even worse.
 
 They never rhyme, they never scan,
 They're prose deployed at random;
 I may be a vulgarian,
 But frankly, I can't stand 'em.
 
 Oh, editors who print these things
 In journals great or minor,
 What makes you choose these blatherings
 When mine are so much finer?

Esther has belonged to the Friends since our beginning.  She sorted used books for our sales when she ran her book store on Murray Avenue, and now she shares the fruits of her retirement with us.
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                                                     EstherJacobson Tucker  


	
	From the Editor

Fellow Friends of the Library:   
[image: image14.jpg]



I trust that you have enjoyed and are enjoying our  newsletter.  Hopefully, you are finding the information engaging and the presentation attractive.  Reader contributions will certainly help to make the newsletter more relevant and interesting, so please let me know if you have a story, article or proverb that we can use in future editions.  

Did you see the want ads?  I’d love to know what you think about this idea and would also like to print your ads. So please send any contributions, ads, or comments to:

joan.schwartzman@verizon.net.  Remember to include any suggestions that will help us to make this newsletter more appealing.   

See you next time. 


	BOOKS, BOOKS, BOOKS, BOOKS, BOOKS, BOOKS, BOOKS, BOOKS…………………                        
     We are surrounded by books, drowning in books.  Does anybody out there know of a free storage place I can drive straight up to with my station wagon, (i.e., no steps) to store our overflow while we wait for the Fall Book Sale in October?  Every book counts when we are raising money for the library….
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Margie Spenser 

      But then, we will be selling all of our fiction, foreign language and audio-visual items (tapes &  disks) at the Summer Fiction Sale on July 19-22.  Maybe we can cram everything into our workroom until then.

      But gee, we sure could use some more foreign language books – they are so popular and we get so few.  Hey, you out there – we need paperback mysteries (never have enough of those) in English, and then wir benötigen Bücher auf Deutsch, necesitamos los libros en español, мы книги на русском языке, nous avons besoin de livres en français, χρειαζόμαστε τα βιβλία στα ελληνικά ,abbiamos bisogno dei libri in italiano  and nós necessitamos livros no português.  
Not to mention our need for
[image: image16.jpg]Nyl 090
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.

AND VOLUNTEERS… AND TIME... energy…sanity….



“If you are planning for a year, sow rice;

If you are planning for a decade, plant trees;

If you are planning for a lifetime, educate people."                                          Chinese Proverb
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How to Donate Books

Don't leave donated materials on the sale shelves.  It screws up the system a lot.

Give them to a library staff member or a Friends of the Library volunteer, who can also give you a tax receipt.
Shoot Your Own Dog

In the classic frontier tale Old Yeller, the  beloved hound is bitten while fighting off a rabid wolf who is attacking the hero’s mother and sister.   The boy is devastated when his mother says Old Yeller must be shot to prevent spreading the deadly disease,  but he forces himself to be a man, put aside sentiment, and do what is needed.  Later his father helps him to see that “that’s how life is a part of the time…A man can’t afford to waste all the good part, worrying about the bad parts”.  Sometimes you gotta do what you gotta do.
So, here’s what you gotta do.  When you pack up donations of used books and magazines to donate to the Library, please Shoot Your Own Dog.  Get rid of the books that have no future; don’t take them to the Library for execution.  It’s too hard on volunteers' souls.
But Be Sure He's Yours
When we find a book that seems to belong to a library or institution, we have to contact them to discover whether it has been 

withdrawn from their collection before we can sell it.  This is very time-consuming and sometimes difficult.  

Please make sure "library books" are marked "withdrawn" or something similar before you pass them on to us.
Printing it Doesn't Make it Sacred

We can't sell  photocopied things.  Supplemental readings from classes, texts used in in-service training, anything your broker sends you in the mail, CATALOGS, the complete list of alumni from your college or members of your professional organization . . . they've served their purpose.  Let them go.  People who are looking for this information will look on the Internet or get it where you got it.  

Watch Out for Infection

MILDEW IS ALIVE.  If your books are damp, smelly, or have dark dots and splotches, they are not only unmarketable, they are dangerous to other books.  They must be thrown away immediately, and the library has to pay for trash collection, so it is unkind to donate them.
Appearance Counts

What makes a book pleasant?  Flat pages and covers, strong binding, no water damage, paper that doesn't flake, no smell, no stickiness or grime, a spine with few crease lines – these are all basic to most people's enjoyment of the physical experience of holding a book.  It is possible to overlook some problems if the book is very special, but be honest – would you lend it to your mother-in-law?  

Please stack donations in a box or a paper bag.  Snugly.  Flat.  

Plastic bags, especially trash bags, do awful things to the books.  Once books are bent, they can't be sold. 

Know What You are Donating

Check boxes that have been packed for a long time to be sure there is nothing in them by mistake.  Finding old photos we can't return makes us sad.  Live things scare us.  On the other hand, I found my two best paring knives  in boxes of books (months apart!).
Some Things Just Don't Sell

NO TEXTBOOKS.  If they are more than two or three years old, nobody wants to buy them.  If they are newer, you should take them to a college bookstore or one of the used textbook stores near a college campus.  You can make some money, and the books are more likely to reach the right audience.  The exceptions are items with unique features.  We had a chemistry textbook written by Nobel Laureate Linus Pauling … that was interesting.  We had no problem selling a fifth grade health/hygiene text from 1910; it was fascinating.  If a textbook is useful as a reference book because of  an excellent glossary or an appendix with extraordinarily well organized information, attach a note about its special features.  If it isn't worth the time to do that, why are you giving it to us??  NO ENCYCLOPEDIAS – nobody buys them.

NO VOLUME I WITHOUT A VOLUME II.  NO "AARDVARK – AZALEA" FROM A SUPERMARKET SERIES YOU DECIDED NOT TO KEEP BUYING.    NO INSTRUCTION MANUALS.  NO COLORING BOOKS WITH PAGES COLORED!

Would you:  Buy based on Consumer Reports studies from 1995?  Stay at a hotel recommended by a guide book from 1975? Settle bets about “world records” with a Guinness Book from 1980?  Then look in our FREE box; we can’t find many people who will buy these things, so that’s why we say  NO OUTDATED ATLASES, TRAVEL BOOKS, PRICE LISTS FOR COLLECTORS, ETC. unless they are so old that they are of historical interest.  Nobody wants to read about which mutual funds to buy last year.  
and Some Things Shouldn't Sell
	[image: image19.jpg]If you purchased this book without a cover, you should be aware that this
book is stolen property. It was reported as “unsold and destroyed” to the
publisher, and neither the author nor the publisher has received any
payment for this “stripped book.”





	This is a notice found inside many paperbacks.

Books with the front covers ripped off go straight into the trash, no matter how badly we want to read them ourselves.
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	poster posters wanted

Right about now, the Friend in charge of posting flyers, Dean Damick, will be taking the flyer for our next sale to sites in Oakland and Squirrel Hill to be posted.

A copy of the flyer is attached.  If you live outside those communities, will you see if you can post it near you?  You can pick up more copies in the Squirrel Hill Library.


	 

	[image: image20.wmf]
Americans are getting stronger.
Twenty years ago,

it took two people to carry $10 worth of groceries.

Today, a five year old can do it.

                          Henny Youngman

                            1906-1998
Today, a five year old can do it.
                  Henny Youngman

                      1906-1998
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	The Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library

5801 Forbes Ave.  Pittsburgh, PA 15217

www.clpgh.org/locations/squirrelhill
Friends@ pittsburghusedbooks.com

    Library – 412-422-9650

     open M-W 10-7, Th-S 10-5, Sun 1-5
      "Free to the People"
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BOOKISH WANT ADS

	YOUR AD COULD BE HERE

Free to Friends. Call 412-521-4129

or write

friends@pittsburghusedbooks.com.

Renewing Friends Memberships

You may have noticed that you still 

receive the Friends newsletter even 

though the expiration date on your

 address label has passed.  We keep 

hoping you will renew not just because

 we can use your dues to help the library, but because we think Friends of the 

Library are the best friends to have.  We also keep sending you newsletters to remind you of what public libraries are all about –  hope, and opportunity, and sharing, and fun – and because we need to send out a minimum number of pieces to get the bulk mail rate. But as others renew, your status gets more precarious.  The "oldest" memberships get dropped from the mailing list every time we print labels.  Renew now! 
Friends Used Book Sales
	Make checks payable to:
Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library
and bring to the library or mail to:

Bob Gundersen

518 Guyasuta Rd.

Pittsburgh, PA 15215

Check one box:



 FORMCHECKBOX 
  New Member   FORMCHECKBOX 
  Renewal

Check one box:

  FORMCHECKBOX 
  $3.00         FORMCHECKBOX 
  $5.00        FORMCHECKBOX 
  DONOR (free)
 

  FORMCHECKBOX 
  $10.00       FORMCHECKBOX 
  $25.00      FORMCHECKBOX 
  Other  _____

Name:___________________________________


     (Last)
                   (First)                                    (Initial)

Address: _________________________________

City/State: __________________Zip: __________

Phone(s): ___________________Date: _________

E-mail address: ____________________________

Please check all activities you can help with:

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Periodic Book Sales
  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Sorting Used Books

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Adopt-a-Shelf Program  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Gardening

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Library Advocacy  
  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Newsletter/ Mailings 

       (lobbying, writing letters)

	  NEED NY TIMES MAGAZINES with 
  the Crossword still blank. Any date.  Will    
  pay a little.  Call 412-521-4126.
	
	

	  DESPERATELY need tactful, persistent 
  volunteer to verify facts for the list of 
  Used Book Sales and Stores in and 
  around Allegheny County.  Much phoning 
  and online checking.  Write 
  Margie@ pittsburghusedbooks.com.

	
	

	 NEED EMPTY HP INK cartridges, 
 numbers  21, 22, 27, 28; to be refilled for 
 printing  newsletters.  Bring them to the 
 library and say they are for Margie.
	
	

	 SEEKING E-BAY EXPERIENCED 
 volunteer to sell special books online for 
 the FOL.  Write 
 Friends@pittsburghusedbooks.com.
	
	

	
Friends Officers
	
	

	Marion Damick  

President

Joan Schwartzman

Vice President

Eleanor Hershberg

Treasurer

Margie Spenser

Secretary

write us at friends@pittsburghusedbooks.com
	July 19-22  Summer Fiction Sale

August – no sale

September 15-16 Religion, Philosophy, Judaica

for sales elsewhere, go to www.pittsburghusedbooks.com
	COMMENTS___________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________

___________________________________


	Is your Friends Membership up to date?  Please check your mailing label/membership card, below.  If the date is  before 7/07,  you need to renew.  If you bring this page to one of our Used Book Sales, you'll get a free book with your renewal.  Or mail us the form above.

your donation is tax deductible as a charitable contribution


	CARNEGIE LIBRARY OF PITTSBURGH

SQUIRREL HILL 

5801 Forbes Avenue 

Pittsburgh, PA 15217
	

	Adult Services: 412-422-9650

Children's Services: 412-422-9841

Fax: 412-422-5811

www.carnegielibrary.org/clp/sq

[image: image23.jpg]



	[image: image24.jpg]



 EXPIRES:

May 2008

  Expires:
 
your name and address would appear here if you were a member of the Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library
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The monthly Namm newsletter lists our business programs, highlights a key business database each month, and offers a compilation of new business titles. If you are interested in receiving it, email us at: squirrelhill@ carnegielibrary.org.





I have a theory 


about the human mind.


A brain is a lot like a computer.


It will only take so many facts, 


and then it will go into overload 


and blow upeck


-- Erma  Bombech





�





This summer, the Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh, Squirrel Hill continues a program series that explores the relationship between novels and the films based on them.  Participants read the novel and then join CCAC’s Jeanne Bergad in a screening of the film and a lively discussion session.





The next novel and film to be discussed is Erich Maria Remarque’s All Quiet on the Western Front on Thursday, July 12th from 1 to 4 PM.  





Of Mice and Men by John Steinbeck will be discussed on September 27.








Fiction


     Film


          and 


               Fun








The Squirrel Hill Adult Book Discussion Group meets from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM to discuss interesting nonfiction books. All are welcome!





Thursday, July 26, 2007  


Travels with Charley 


by John Steinbeck





No meeting in August





Thursday, Sept 20, 2007 


Waiting for Snow in Havana: 


Confessions of a Cuban Boy 


by Carlos Eire








�





Adult Summer Reading





All adults age 18 or older are invited to participate in the Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh’s 2007 Adult Summer Reading Program, Get a Clue @ Your Library.  This summer, for every book you read, you have a chance to win prizes raffled on a bi-weekly basis, including gift certificates and coupons to restaurants, bookstores, and Kennywood.  Also, participants who read 5 books or more are eligible to win the grand prize, a Mystery Progressive Dinner for two provided by Lenzner Tours, which includes a visit to three different restaurants and a tour of the Hartwood Acres Festival of Lights.





To sign up for the Adult Summer Reading Program, visit  www. carnegielibrary.org/dontmiss/adultsr/ or come into the library and pick up an entry form.  This program concludes on August 31st.








What we do for ourselves alone dies with us.


What we do for others and the world  remains and is immortal.


Albert Pine-


d. 1851








ction of officers ound  Special Events for Families


7/11  Wed �
Harry Potter and the Goblet of Fire (#4) screening at Squirrel Hill Library�
1:00


�
�
�
Potter Mania crafts and games  at Squirrel Hill�
4:00�
�
�
Order of the Phoenix (#5) premiers in theaters�
�
�
7/20  Fri �
Harry Potter costume party at Oakland�
6:00 – 9:00�
�
7/21  Sat �
final Harry Potter book (#7) will be released�
12:00 a.m.�
�
7/31  Mon �
Pirates Game     at  PNC Park     $6�
7:05�
�
8/06  Mon �
family singalong   at Squirrel Hill�
6:00 – 7:00�
�
                             see page 2 for all the exciting detailsay, May 20 in the large meeting room.  Everyone is welcome.





After the business meeting, there will be entertainment by magician Eddie Ace, whose fun-filled show is designed to entertain, amuse and amaze all ages.  Volunteers from the audience, both adults and children, will assist the magician in creating some amazing tricks.





Each child who attends will also choose a free used book from our collection.n play beautifully and they're adorable!  We're still working out some of the details of how l we'll keep you posted.





There is no charge and there will be refreshments.








It’s one thing to look up a book in a card catalog, it’s another to look up D.H. Lawrence’s moccasins.  Moccasins, lighters, golf clubs and other objects of authors’ daily lives can be found in a library at the University of Texas in Austin.  The Ransom Center there owns Edgar Allan Poe’s writing desk, Robert Frost’s dressing gown, Anne Sexton’s typewriter and locks of hair from a long list of literary stalwarts such as Milton, Swift, Johnson, Coleridge, Shelley, Whitman and the Brownings.





Universities, once in the business of archiving famous authors’ manuscripts and drafts, now archive what is variously called “artifacts,” “ephemera” or “realia.”  Texas A&M houses Rudyard Kipling’s dinner bell.  Yale University keeps a pair of Gertrude Stein’s chairs. Indiana University has Sylvia Plath’s paper dolls.  James Joyce’s walking stick is at the State University of New York in Buffalo.





Moral of the story: Think twice before setting up that yard sale.  Your library may want what you're discarding.


 














One of the purposes of Friends of the Library groups all over the world is to advocate for  libraries to our neighbors and to our leaders.  If Mrs. Wilson isn't a Friend, she's certainly an ally:
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       And the message for us:


         support the libraries!


















































And the message for us – support the libraries!











 CHILDREN'S WEEKLY 


EVENTS





Family Storytime  


 all ages 


Monday at 6 PM and Saturday at 11 AM





Toddler Storytime


18 months to 3 years 


Tuesday at 10:30 AM  


and at 11:30 AM





Baby Lap Sit  


0 to 18 months 


Thursday- 10:30 AM  to 11:30 AM





Wacky Wednesday  


school age  


4 PM





Library Facts…


The first Andrew Carnegie free library was founded in the town of his birth, Dunfermline, Scotland, on July 27, 1881.   His first American library was built in Carnegie, Pennsylvania  in May, 1901, at a cost of $93,000 


Joseph Frazier Wall, in his biography of Carnegie, asserts that Carnegie built 2,811 free libraries in all. Of these, 1,946 were located in the United States – at least one in every state except Rhode Island -- 660 in Britain and Ireland, 156 in Canada. A handful of libraries (49) were also scattered in places like New Zealand, the West Indies and even Fiji. 


Carnegie offered interested towns enough cash to build the library, usually about $2 per resident. In return, the town had to agree to shell out an amount equal to 10 percent of that gift each year for upkeep, utilities and books.


(adapted from Chris  Potter,�Pittsburgh City Newspaper)
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